
 

 

 

   

  

 

 

       Monday 19th July 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

RHE Policy and Syllabus 
 

 
We are writing to update you on the RHE (Relationships and Health Education) policy and syllabus 
following the recent parent consultation. 
 
 
Final amendments to the draft policy and syllabus were shared on the 9th July and last week, the final 
version of the policy was approved by the Governing Body. It can be found here. The syllabus will be part 
of the children’s PSHE lessons when they return to school in September. Teachers will discuss PSHE as 
part of their termly curriculum meetings with parents. These will take place in the first fortnight of each 
term. 
 
Thank you for sharing your feedback throughout the process this term and working with us to develop a 
policy that suits the needs of our community whilst adhering to statutory guidance. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the leadership team via the school office should you have any queries 
regarding RHE. Wishing you a restful summer break. 
 

Yours sincerely                  

 

 

M Henry                                                    V Ballantyne 
Headteacher                              Deputy Headteacher 
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